
 

KBFI Airport Advisory 

  

To:  King County International Airport 

Subject:  14R Glide Slope Maintenance Postponed 

Date:   September 13, 2017 

  

Due to the Federal Aviation Administration’s Flight Inspection organization 
requirement to divert assets in support of system restoration in the wake of 
Hurricanes Harvey and Irma, the previously scheduled maintenance on the Glide 
Slope Antenna serving Runway 14R beginning 18 September has been postponed 
until at least mid-October. 
  
As we receive further information from the FAA, we will keep our tenants 
informed of any developments or schedules regarding ILS equipment outages or 
runway closures. 
 
Please contact Airport Operations at 206-296-7334 with questions.  
 
 
King County International Airport/Boeing Field 
Front Desk: 206-296-7380 
24 Hour Airport Operations: 206-296-7334 
Airport Police/Fire: 206-296-7392 
 


